220 Spectrum Management Association
of Southern California

President’s Message

January 2021

Hello,

| hope all of you are healthy as we continue to endure the COVID Pandemic. The
220SMA team has done well in adapting to the realities of life in California these
past months and | would like to thank the Coordination Board and their chair
Mike Collis, WAGSVT, for the fine work that they are doing.

On a repeating note, we are always looking for more members to increase their
participation, by getting more involved to become officers or coordinating board
members. Our role in the 220MHZ Spectrum is changing as we get more input
from the different modes available on the band and we need to stay on top of it,
and in order to do that we need input from fresh faces.

We do have elections for officers coming up at this meeting but not for any
Coordinating board positions.

Our meeting will be via zoom, and there will be a guest speaker.
Please join us!

Heiko Peschel, AD60I
2020 President, 220 Spectrum Management Association



